
 
 

          NEWS RELEASE 
 

The Eureka Police Criminal Investigative Services is requesting further information in 

regards to the murder of Reggie Clark.  On the night of his murder, Tuesday, October 4
th

, 

2011, between 10:15 PM and about 10:35 PM, suspect Holly Grigsby stood by the main 

exit doors to Winco. Surveillance photos show she approached three men before 

approaching Reggie Clark.  Investigators would like to identify and interview these men. 

Attached are surveillance photographs of the three men. Grigsby is a small white female, 

24 years old, with reddish tinted hair. At the time she was approaching customers exiting 

Winco, she was wearing dark pants and a dark hoodie with the hood up. Investigators are 

requesting, anyone with information in regards to the identity of the three males pictured 

in the surveillance photographs, please contact Detective Liles at 441-4032 or Senior 

Detective Ron Harpham at 441-305.    

 

 

 
Senior Detective Ronald B Harpham 
604 C Street, Eureka, Ca 95501 
707-441-4305  rharpham@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
Tuesday through Friday 0630 hours to 1700 hours 
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